
 

 

 

13th March 2023 

RE: Year 10 Music Coursework and Exams 

Dear Parent/guardian, 

Your child has an upcoming music coursework deadline on Friday 31st March. It is vital that your child’s coursework is 
complete, as their work will be marked and sent to the moderator after the Easter holidays.   

They need to complete Component 1, task 1 & task 2. Please see the details below.  

Task 1 Motown/Soul slides 

Hip Hop OR Britpop slides 

Jazz Slides 

West African Drumming slides 

Task 2 Britpop performance slide 

Hip Hop beat slide 

Jazz composition Slides 

Your child knows what they should be writing and including into each slide, and I advise them to stay after school in music 
to catch up with the work.  

Please contact me if you have any questions or would like to discuss your child’s coursework or classwork. Many thanks 

for your continued support.  

Kind regards, 

Ms H Alexander (Curriculum Leader of Music) 

h.alexander@baconscollege.co.uk  
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